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S P R I N G  1  T E R M

FEBRUARY
Mon 14th Feb
Valentines Disco (in aid of FOLS)
Please ensure donations are made
via ParentPay ASAP. £3/child. 
Weds 16th Feb
Whole school History trip to York- 
Please ensure payment is made via
ParentPay ASAP. Thanks.
Mon 21st-Fri 25th Feb
February half term break
Mon 28th Feb
First day of term

MARCH
Tues 1st Mar
National offer day for secondary
school applications
Thurs 3rd Mar
World Book Day
Fri 4th Mar
Well-being coffee morning for parents
Weds 16th Mar
Football Tournament - 1pm
(KS2 Oak Trees: Norton College)
Fri 18th Mar
Non Uniform Day (in aid of FOLS)
Please bring in cake donations &
tombola donations for Spring Fair.
Fri 25th Mar
3.15pm-4.30pm
Spring Fair
Thurs 31st Mar
Whole School Trip to Yorkshire
Wildlife Park. Details to follow...

APRIL
Mon 4th & Weds 6th
Parent/Teacher  Consultations
Please email Mrs Kemp ASAP to book
your appointment/s
Thurs 7th Apr
FoLS Movie Afternoon £3/child
Details to follow...
Fri 8th Apr
Last day of term & Non uniform day
 Donations via ParentPay please
Mon 11th -Fri 22nd Apr
Easter half term break
Mon 25th Apr
Training day 
Tues 26th Apr
First day of Summer 1 term  

Together We Can

DIARY DATES

We have had a successful half term with a busy calendar
ahead of us! Please take a note of our upcoming diary dates

and reminders below. Thanks for your ongoing support.
Valentines Disco

We are very excited to announce that FoLS will be holding a Valentines Disco on 
Monday 14th February 5pm-6.30pm

 
We are suggesting a donation of £3 per child which will include a drink and crisps. 

This will be payable on ParentPay from next week. All children/classes are welcome.
Please can we ask for any parent helpers to contact Mrs Kemp in the office. 



If we do not get sufficient offers of parent volunteers then such events  won't be able to

go ahead. Thank you for your support.



Parent craft morning (in preparation for the Spring Fair afternoon)
Fri 25th March



Join us for a coffee morning first at 9am-9.30am

then craft making from 9.30am-11.30am 
          FOLs are hosting a Spring Fair on Friday 25th March from 3.15pm until

4.30pm in the school hall.
 For this event, children in each class (including nursery) will make some quality
crafts that will be sold at the fair. Children will also be organising games that can

be played (how many sweets in the jar? Guess the weight of the cake etc etc).



Traditionally we have invited parents in to join us in making the crafts for a nice
morning activity and we would like to re-introduce this on the morning of the

Fair from 9.30am until 11.30am in each class. 
If you would like to attend the craft morning- 

please 'sign up' by emailing Mrs Kemp so we are aware of numbers.  
Additionally, if you would like a stall at the Spring Fair (£10 each), please

email Mrs Kemp.
Thanks for your ongoing support!

Reminder from Conkers Class Teachers
Please can your ensure your child's
reading book is returned to school

each Friday. 
Ideally - please can they keep it in their

book bag throughout the week. 
Many thanks for your support.



"This is my second term as a Co-opted Governor at Leavening, and I’ve been impressed with the friendly
school environment and the commitment and enthusiasm of teaching staff to help each child develop and

learn. 
I’m used to working in schools and am currently Development Director at Bootham School where I work

closely with alumni and parents to foster community and participation in school life. I am also a Chartered
Accountant and have a particular focus as Governor on school finance. 

I am looking forward to coming into school after the half term holiday to share my love of reading with the
children. I have vivid memories of books that I loved when I was at primary school and I can’t wait to share

some of them with the KS2 class and read from one of my favourite books – A Bear Called Paddington – with
the EYFS/KS1 class. 



It’s not long now until the half term break and I hope everyone has an enjoyable holiday. 

With best wishes "   -Elaine

Hello from the Governors
Each month we will introduce you to one of our members of the governing

body here at Leavening and also use this opportunity to inform you of some
of the work in which they do. This week we are delighted to hear from

Elaine Phillips. Elaine was appointed as a Governor in June 2021.



Parent/Teacher Consultations
Monday 4th & Wednesday 6th April

If you have not already done so, please email the admin
address to book your appointment/s.



Dog and After School/Sports Club Consultations 

Thank you for all the responses we have received so far with
regards to Mrs Mitchell's email to gauge thoughts on a school

dog and sports clubs for after school.
If you have not already done so, please email school your

feedback on these matters. 
Your input is much appreciated.

Thank you.






